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After our wedding and honeymoon, Ben and I moved  
to northern GA and have jumped into ministry at our 
church, Stanley Heights Baptist Church (Chattanooga,  
TN). As the state begins to open up, we have had the 
privilege of joining a work day, church visitation, and  
other church ministries. We look forward to assisting in 

 Vacation Bible School this month as well. I  
am gradually learning names and faces of  

my new church family. Church members  
have provided a furnished home for us  
until we move to Eastern Europe. Also,  
saved ministry funds enabled us to buy  

a used vehicle for deputation without  
having to go into debt. Thank you!! 

Please continue sending support to: 
(Now Marie Muldoon, RN, BSN!) We are 
still in the process of legally changing it.  

New US number: 864-867-8359 

Honduras remains mostly 
closed as COVID cases  
continue rising. In El  
Progreso, people are  
legally allowed to drive  
on the roads once every  
2 weeks to conduct  
essential business. Despite  
the difficulties, the Sierras  
(hearing couple I trained in sign language and deaf 
ministry) have continued to reach out to the 
local Deaf through social media. They are video 
recording lessons of Bible passages and Bible 
vocabulary in Honduran Sign Language (LESHO) 
and sending them to the Deaf who know LESHO. 
The Deaf have been very responsive and the 
Sierras report several good, spiritual conversations 
with Deaf people over video calls. They are also 
providing basic food items to deaf and their 
families, when allowed to do so. Please pray for 
wisdom and favor for this young couple as they 
navigate unusual circumstances.  

June 6th Ben Muldoon and I tied the knot! Thank you 
for your prayers… it was a logistical roller coaster 
attempting to comply with constantly changing COVID 
regulations in both Baltimore County and Maryland! 
By God’s grace and provision, we had a drive-in 
wedding in Rosedale Baptist’s parking lot. 
Miraculously, Ben’s parents, who are missionaries in 
Papua New Guinea, were able to fly to the US, 
quarantine, and join the celebration. Our relaxing  
honeymoon in Lancaster,  
PA, was a much needed  
break from the excitement  
of planning and re-planning  
the wedding. Thank you to  
so many of you who have  
sent cards and gifts!! The “Unity Prayer” by our 

fathers during the wedding. 

Marlon recording a 
Bible lesson in LESHO 
for local Deaf people. 

Thank you so much for your generosity over 
the past few years! We realize these are 

unusual circumstances for both us and the 
many churches and families supporting us. If 

you would like to continue giving to this 
ministry, please continue sending the funds to 
BIMI until further notice. Ben and I plan to join 

Silent Word Ministries as our new mission 
board at the end of this month and will notify 

our supporters when funds should be rerouted. 

Inviting 
neighbors 
to church 
in TN.   


